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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that you are all keeping well during these unprecedented times. We are continuing to work closely with 
all the Primary and Junior schools to make your child’s transition to Toynbee as smooth as possible. 

Unfortunately, due to the extension of COVID restrictions we are unable to proceed with our planned transition 
events. We have had to cancel the Induction Evenings scheduled for 28th and 29th June and the Induction Day on 
the 30th  June. We will still be undertaking a number of virtual activities to support your child with their move to 
Toynbee. Please visit the transition page of the school website: https://www.toynbee.hants.sch.uk/yr-6-
transition  where you will find further details including a parent information booklet and a virtual tour of the 
school. 

Year 7’s first day at Toynbee will be Friday 3rd September. Year 7 will be the only pupils in school on this day and 
staff will take them through a full induction to secondary school. Further details on the day itself can be found in 
the parent information booklet on the transition page of the website. If you have not already done so, please 
can you complete the online data collection form and submit it to the school as soon as you are able to do so. If 
you are unable to do this, please can you contact Mrs Morris t.morris@toynbee.hants.sch.uk  as soon as possible. 

Toynbee School thrives on a partnership where pupils, parents and the school are working cohesively together; 
with this in mind please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions and or concerns. 
(m.vallance@toynbee.hants.sch.uk ). 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Vallance 

Year 7 Guidance Manager 

 


